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From: NANCY GREEN <ninjanurse9@cox.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 9:02 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Vote Yes to bill H5724

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

To the Judiciary Committee: 
The misuse of immigration enforcement and detention is at this time extreme and dangerous. We need to protect our 
residents, and also our law enforcement system so that they can fight crime and promote public safety. These are not 
normal times, and while this concentration of Federal power persists our state needs to protect our people from 
wrongful imprisonment with the strongest measures possible. Please help to pass this bill into law as soon as possible. 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Green, RN  
576 Hope St. 
Providence, RI 02906 
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